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The Senate supports the Academic Integrity Code Working Group’s (AICWG) proposal to establish 
a campus-wide Office of Academic Integrity and urges the university to commit resources to this 
important priority. The new Office would manage all AIC cases, including related record-keeping, 
and coordinate AIC-related teaching and learning support for faculty, staff, and students across the 
university.  
 


